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I am opposed to this proposed legislation. This bill will effectively destroy the initiative 

process in Oregon which is one of the few democratic processes available for the 

voters to enact democraic change. 

The initiative process is already difficult enough thanks to the large corporations with 

their unlimited amounts of cash that can be used to influence the process at every 

step involved. 

Protect our fragile democracy. Vote to protect the people not the large, greedy 

corporations. Vote no on SJ 30. 


